
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 25 April 2022 

 

ECO TEAM – CASH FOR KIDS CLOTHING COLLECTION 

As we mentioned on the newsletter before the Easter break, our Eco Team 

are collecting clothing items for Cash for Kids, which is a grant-giving charity 

that works with Textile Recycling International to raise funds for 

disadvantaged children.  

Clothing donations need to be bagged up and dropped off or sent in with 

students from Tuesday 3 – Friday 6 May. There will be a collection point at the 

gate each morning to hopefully make things easier. Should you need to drop 

off donations at a different time during the day, please contact reception to 

arrange this. Please see the list on page 4 for a reminder of the items that 

we can accept. 

“To be one, to be united is a great thing. But 

to respect the right to be different is maybe even 

greater.” - Bono 

SPORTING SUCCESS 

Year 8 & 9 Girls Football: On Monday, our Year 8 & 9 Girls Football team 

took on Winston Churchill in the final of the District Cup. The first half 

finished with our team in the lead by 4-0, with the second half bringing a more 

goals to the mix our girls were victorious! The team played fantastic football 

and all of their hard work was rewarded with an incredible 9-0 final score 

with goals from Amelia (3 including a penalty), Ellie (2), Poppy (1), Naomi (1), 

Megan (1), Hope (1). 

Player of the match, as nominated by the officials was Ellie F for her fantastic 

skills in midfield. Fullbrook's player of the match was shared between Amelia 

F and Poppy W for a combination of their lovely defensive skills and 

distribution of the ball to set up goals. 

Total goals scored throughout the team’s District campaign was 36, with only 

1 goal conceded!  

Congratulations to the whole team for a fantastic tournament, and a 

phenomenal result in the final game. 

  

REQUEST FOR SECOND 

HAND UNIFORM TO 

SUPPORT UKRAINIAN 

FAMILIES  

We are currently preparing to 

welcome children of 

Ukrainian families who have 

fled the conflict in their 

country so that they can 

continue with their education 

once they are here.  

To support this, we are asking 

for our Fullbrook community 

to donate any items of 

uniform and PE kit which your 

children have outgrown.  

Please speak to our reception 

team to arrange for items to 

be dropped off. 

Many thanks. 

 

 



  

LRC SPOTLIGHT 

World Book Day Reading Competition: This week 

the winners of the World Book Day reading challenge 

have been announced. The students who read the most 

books from the Book Clock between World Book 

Day (3rd March) and the end of the Easter holidays were 

as follows: 

 Year 7 - Isabelle A 

 Year 8 - Imogen M 

 Year 9 - Haniya N 

All winners were awarded a £20 Amazon Voucher. Runner up prizes were also 

awarded to Nia F in Year 7 and Georgia C in Year 8. 

Well done to everyone who took part! The book reviews of the students' 

favourite book from the challenge will be displayed in the LRC to inspire other 

students to try them out. 

Year 7 & 8 Book Club: On Wednesdays from the 4th of May, Mrs Churcher is 

running a book club after school for students in Year 7 and 8.  We will be taking 

part in the National Teen Book club, this is a great opportunity to try a new book 

and hear from award winning authors. If your child would like to join, please 

remind them to come to the LRC to add their name to the sign-up sheet. Places 

are limited so they need to sign up ASAP. 

May Reading List: This month we are focussing on thought provoking books. 

Many books can leave you thinking about the characters or theme long after 

finishing the last page. The list can be found on the Reading for Pleasure section 

of the website. Tutors will also be discussing these books in tutor time, and we 

encourage students to come and borrow them from the LRC. 

EXAM INVIGILATOR SHORTAGE – WE NEED YOU! 

We are still looking for extra invigilators for the GCSE and A Level examination 

period from Monday 16 May – Thursday 23 June.  As these are public examinations, 

the requirements on the number of invigilators needed for each exam is set by 

the JCQ and to have that number available to run the exams. Please see last 

week’s newsletter for the dates when we need extra support. If you have the 

time, and would like to help support our Exams Officer and students with this 

year’s public examinations then please view the information on the vacancies 

section of the Fullbrook website. 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 2 May Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

Thursday 12 May Year 12 Higher Education Evening 

Friday 13 May Year 11 Leavers Assembly & BBQ 

Monday 16 May GCSE & A Level Examinations Commence  

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/monthly-reading-lists/
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Week-Commencing-18-April-2022.pdf
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Week-Commencing-18-April-2022.pdf
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Exam-Invigilators-February-2022.pdf
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


  

 

  

 


